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Technology Camp 2018 

January 10 – 24 at Gulu High School 
 
Please print both pages and fill out the form and bring it to: 
Oysters & Pearls office at U-Touch Hub Gulu with your fee. 
(Forms will be available at registration if you cannot print this.) 
Please read last page. 
 
Student 
Name: 
 
 
Birth Date: 
 
 
School Attended in 
2017: 
 
 
Intended School in 2018: 
 
 
Grade Level in 2017:     
 
 
Does your school have a Robotics or Science Club? Are you a 
member? Describe activities that you are interested in involving 
science or technology: 

 
 
If your school does not have a robotics, engineering or science 
club, would you like to start one?   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
www.oystersandpearls.org 

 
 
 
Please List any other O&P - Uganda or other Tech Camps you 
have attended: 
 
June 2013:  
 

March 2014:  Jan. 2015:  

Jan 2016:  Technovation Challenge 2016:   
 

Robotics Challenge 2016:        Robotics Challenge 2017:   
 
Technovation Challenge 2017:     
 
Other:  
 
 
 
 
 
1. Parent/Guardian 
Name: 
 
 
1. Parent/Guardian 
Phone: 
 
 
2. Parent/Guardian 
Name: 
 
 
2. Parent/Guardian  
Phone: 
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Students report to Gulu High School Board Room between 1- 
5pm on Wednesday January 10th.  You can bring your 
registration form (we will also have them if you cannot print this) 
and payment then, but there is limited space, so please try to 
reserve ahead of time by call ing the office at(+256 773 
929 407) or Jacob (+256 706 939 414). 
 
WHAT TO BRING: Students must bring mattress, bedding & 
mosquito net, personal hygiene items, washing soap and basin, 
lockable suitcase or backpack, personal drinking cup, medications, 
and a flashlight. All meals are included. Drinking water is provided 
in the classrooms. Phones are allowed but should remain off 
during class. If you bring a laptop, please register it with the 
Camp Administrator and never leave it unguarded in the 
dorm.  You can check it with the Camp Admin during mealtimes 
or overnight for safekeeping.  Bring athletic clothes and 
shoes.  Dress code is casual, and should be modest.  Bring one 
nice outfit if you plan to attend prayers. 
 
This is a residential program and students are expected to remain 
on campus for the duration of the program.  If you want to leave 
for any reason, you must get permission and check out and check 
in when you return with the Camp Administrator.  You will be 
working with a small team of students for your project and they 
will depend on your being available to collaborate and be an 
active participant.  The curriculum is hands-on and requires you 
to be punctual and reliable in your attendance. 
 
Please invite your families to attend the closing ceremony and 
showcase on Tuesday, Jan. 23rd from 2-5pm but plan on staying 
over that night (students only) in order to celebrate with your 
teachers and fellow students that night. Departure is after 
breakfast on January 24th. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Jan 10th! 


